Secretarial.
First of all, I must say I am very pleased with the response I have had for our Club and the attendance at our meetings. It certainly makes it all worthwhile. We now have 23 members. Let’s hope it keeps growing.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you did not see last month’s newsletter I have had a meeting with the Solent A7 Club who thought it might be a good idea if we
joined forces. As a result of this a few of their committee members
will be at our next meeting. This would possibly be a Western section affiliated to them but run by us. There are certain advantages with joining them i.e. monthly newsletters, a spares section and of course entries to runs etc. I personally think it might be a good idea but let’s have your views.
Next Club Night Thursday 17th June 8 p.m.
Nags Head Ringwood Discussion re above then as it will be a light evening a run to the Avon Causeway Inn (5 miles away). July Club Night is on the 15th July - nothing planned yet.
19th June 
St. Marks School Fete Wallisdown Road, Bournemouth. Pre/Post War Rally — Small Social Gathering - Free Teas - Rosettes - Various Sideshows. Time 2.00 - 6,00 p.m. - See Bernard if you wish to attend.
3rd July
Pre Beaulieu Barbeque at Ower near Cadnam. Entry 50p at door - Bar - Music and loads of A.7.s
4th July
Beaulieu Rally (750 MC) closing data for entries 26th June Bernard has form.
10th July,
Canford School open day possibly small show of Vintage Vehicles. Details tonight (17th June) from Gary Munn.
24th/25th July
Netley Marsh A.7 Rally and Steam Rally. Free entry - Bernard has forms.
Bernard.
